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Marine Notice No. 28 of 2018 

Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishers, 
Yachtsmen and Seafarers 

 

 

 
 
The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport has been advised that mechanical 
harvesting of sub tidal seaweed will be carried out by BioAtlantis Aquamarine Ltd. in Bantry 
Bay, Co. Cork. The approximate start date for operations is the 4th July 2018, with 
operations continuing for the duration of the licence until 2024. Operations may be weather 
dependent.  
 
The vessel involved in these operations is called the ‘Atlantis Explorer’ (Callsign: EIPQ2). 
Harvesting will take place subtidally in Areas A, B, C, D and E. The licence area is shown in 
the licence map (Figure 1). The coordinate data is provided below: 
 

Mechanical Harvesting of Sub Tidal Seaweed in Bantry 
Bay, Co. Cork 



Page 2 of 3  

 

 



Page 3 of 3  

 

 

Contact details for these operations: 
Email: info@bioatlantis.com  
Phone: (066)7118477  
 
Marine Notices are issued purely for maritime safety and navigation reasons and should not 
be construed as conferring rights or granting permissions. 
 
 

Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02TR60, Ireland. 

 

29/06/2018 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin, D02 TR60, 
Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

http://www.dttas.ie/

